From: Phil de Cobain phil@premiereventmarquees.co.uk

Subject: Fwd: How was your day Date: 27 May 2014 11:19

To:

From: chris pook

Subject: Re: How was your day Date: 27 May 2014 13:15:44 BST

To: Phil de Cobain <phil@premiereventmarquees.co.uk>

Hi Phil.

We were really impressed with the marquee and had great feedback from guests too.

The size and quality of the marquee was brilliant and although these things aren't particularly cheap to hire we certainly felt that compared to others on the market your pricing is fair.

I was impressed with the guys who set it up too, they were friendly and helpful and got the job done in quick time. We weren't there at take down so can't comment on that.

We will be sifting through photos on our return mid June and will try to send over a few pics for you.

Thanks again.

Chris

Sent from Chris's iPhone

On 27 May 2014, at 13:07, "Phil de Cobain" < phil@premiereventmarquees.co.uk > wrote:

Dear Chris

Thank you for choosing us to cover your event earlier this year and we hope you had a brilliant day. Any comments you may have on our marquees and the service we provided would be greatly valued.

We are always looking for photographs of events we cover and if you have any photo's of your event that we could use we would very much appreciate it if you could either email them to us or post them on a CD.

Once again thank you for using Premier Event Marquees

Regards

Phil

Premier Event Marquees

Regards Phil de Cobain Premier Event Marquees 01405 765151 07740 378060

www.premiereventmarquees.co.uk